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Wednesday 20th September 2023  

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Huge thanks to all of you who supported the Summer Club at Whitley this summer holidays. We hope your 

children enjoyed it as much as the staff did, and that we were able to offer a useful service to our families at an 

affordable cost.  

 

As this was the most successful club we have run to date, we will plan to run next summer again, but possibly 

for 3 weeks instead of 2, if we felt there was the appetite for this. We could also consider running an Easter 

Club for 1 week in 2024, as we are aware that finding appropriate childcare during the school holidays can be 

challenging. We would look to keep prices similar to this year, although there may be a slight increase due to 

increasing associated costs. This year club was £30 for one day or £140 for 5 days.  

 

In order for us to plan moving forward, please could you respond via the slip below with your early thoughts on 

our plans? Even if you are not considering using this facility, please advise this and return anyway; we want to 

ensure we have listened to our community.  

 

Many thanks and kind regards 

 

Mrs H. Broom 

Executive Headteacher  

 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- -------------- 

I:________________________________     parent of: ____________________________________  

 

Would NOT be interested in an Easter Club in 2024             MAY be interested in an Easter Club in 2024 

Would NOT be interested in Summer Club in 2024 

MAY be interested in Summer Club in 2024                For    1     2     3     weeks (please circle)  

Any other thoughts / ideas to share: 
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